
IRC: F56: 53: 1177: 2018 

The Secretary, 
Bombay Stock Exchange limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 00 1 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Strike call given by the United Forum of Banks Unions. 

We advise that United Forum of Banks Unions, in which the workmen union 
and officer union of our Bank are affiliated, have given a call for Strike on 
Wednesday, 26th December 20 18. 

If the strike call materializes, the workmen and officers of our Bank may take 
part in the proposed strike on the said date, in which occasion the normal 
working of the branches/offices of the Bank may get affected during the day. 
Alternate/ digital banking channels will function normally. 

This is for your information. 

Yours faithfully, 

Srinivasarao M 
Company Secretary & 
Asst. General Manager 
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